
NH EARLY CHILDHOOD COMPREHENSIVE SYSTEMS 
CQI Project

Join CHI and NH Family Voices for a 6-month continuous quality improvement (CQI) project 
(starting in September) that will partner healthcare practices with families to explore 

improvements to service coordination.

Who can participate?
● NH practices providing clinical care to pregnant people and young children under 3. 

May include (but not required) a focus on patients impacted by substance use, or managing complex 
health issues.

What is the commitment?
● Identify 3-5 practice staff per team (e.g., physicians, NPs, nurses, BH staff, CHWs).
● Attend monthly individualized CQI coaching sessions and regional learning sessions (e.g., webinars).
● Assist with recruiting up to two family representatives from the practice to participate as a member 

of the practice team.



What are the benefits?

● $3,000 for the practice
● Tailored staff training opportunities and access to resources to help the practice reach its goals.
● Individualized technical assistance that addresses the practice's challenges.
● Peer collaboration and information sharing with other practices.
● Opportunities to connect productively and meaningfully with families in the practice.

What are the goals?
● Learn how to identify what barriers make it difficult to connect patients to services outside of the 

practice. 
● Receive individualized coaching and training support to implement small changes within the 

practice to reduce those barriers. 
● The chance to partner with patients as peers in developing solutions that work for them.

If you have any questions, please contact:
Alyssa Carlisle | CHI/JSI
alyssa_carlisle@jsi.com 

This project is financed under a Contract with the State of New Hampshire, Department of Health and Human Services, with funds supported by the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of a financial assistance award by CDC/HHS “NH Initiative to 
address COVID-19 Health Disparities grant #NH750T000031”. The contents are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an 
endorsement, by CDC/HHS, or the U.S. Government.
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